REPORT TO CITY COUNCIL

DATE: AUGUST 13, 2014

TO: HONORABLE MAYOR AND MEMBERS OF THE CITY COUNCIL

FROM: GREG RAMIREZ, CITY MANAGEI{%

BY: RAMIRO ADEVA, PUBLIC WORKS DIRECTOR/CITY ENGINEER @

SUBJECT: REQUEST TO OPEN AND CONTINUE A PUBLIC HEARING, TO THE
AUGUST 27, 2014 REGULAR CITY COUNCIL MEETING, TO
CONSIDER ADOPTING THE FINAL MITIGATED NEGATIVE
DECLARATION (MND) REPORT AND MITIGATION MONITORING AND
REPORTING PROGRAM (MMRP), AND ALSO CONSIDER
APPROVING THE FINAL PROJECT AREA LIMITS FOR THE
ROADSIDE DRIVE BRIDGE WIDENING PROJECT

Staff seeks to open and continue the regularly scheduled public hearing regarding this
item. Following publication of the hearing notice, staff determined that more time was
needed to adequately prepare the resolutions and have them reviewed by the City
Attorney prior to bringing this issue before a public forum.

RECOMMENDATION

Staff respectfully recommends the City Council open and continue the public hearing to
the August 27, 2014 regular City Council meeting, to consider the approval of the final
Mitigated Negative Declaration (MND) report and Mitigation Monitoring and Reporting
Program (MMRP), and approving the final project area limits for the Roadside Drive
Bridge Widening Project.



